
Request	for	Quote	–	Hall	Ceiling	Upgrade	
	
Introduction	
North	Glenora	community	league	is	looking	to	upgrade	the	ceiling	in	the	south	end	of	the	main	hall.	The	
existing	ceiling	is	damaged	and	is	unattractive.	The	hall	is	located	at	13535	–	109A	Avenue,	Edmonton,	AB	
T5M	3Z4.	If	you	require	access	to	the	hall	email	Frank	at	ngcl.buildings@gmail.com	to	arrange	a	time	to	see	
inside.	
	
	
Project	title:	Hall	Ceiling	Upgrade	
	
Details:	
Remove	existing	T	bar	ceiling	in	the	south	end	of	the	main	hall.	
Install	metal	ceiling	that	closely	matches	the	ceiling	material	in	the	north	end	of	the	hall	
Coordinate	with	the	Lighting	and	Painting	Contractors	as	required.	
	
Quote	Requirements: 
Quote	must	be	in	electronic	format.	Email	to	ngcl.buildings@gmail.com.	Supply	demolition	and	disposal	
cost	as	a	separate	line	item.	
	
Supply	documentation	on	the	proposed	ceiling	material.	
	
Supply	specifications	of	the	proposed	design.	The	evaluation	of	the	quote	will	be	on	the	overall	cost,	the	
quality	of	the	materials,	and	on	the	quality	of	the	quote	document.	The	provision	of	a	quote	does	not	create	
any	contractual	relationship,	and	the	NGCL	is	not	obligated	to	accept	the	lowest	or	any	other	quote.		NGCL	
may	or	may	not	enter	negotiations	to	form	a	contract	with	the	provider	of	any	quote	to	do	the	work	
described	in	this	Request	for	Quote.	
	
Deadline	for	submission:		5	PM,	May	8,	2017		
	


